Title IX prohibits discrimination based on sex in education programs and activities receiving Federal
financial assistance. Students, faculty or staff members, or other members of the Woodbury University
community who feel that the University has discriminated against them on the basis of sex in its
programs or activities may bring concerns to the attention of the University’s Title IX Coordinators for
the purpose of obtaining a prompt and equitable resolution.

The Dean of Students and the Executive Director for Human Resources serves as the University’s Title IX
Coordinators and are responsible for monitoring University practices and procedures to ensure
compliance with our policies and federal, state, and local laws and regulations, including Title IX.
Inquiries regarding these matters should be directed to:

Dr. Anne Ehrlich

Dean of Students

Whitten Student Center 132B
(818) 252-5252

Or
Rachelle Prince
Executive Director of Human Resources

Miller Hall 107
(818) 252-5107
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